Municipal Office 15 Water Street Telephone (705) 282-2420 Fax (705) 282-3076



Postal Box 590 Gore Bay, Ontario PoP 1H0

Office of the

Clerk

April 1, 2009

Gary Champagne CAO DSSAB 210 Mead Blvd. Espanola, Ontario P5E 1R9

Dear Mr. Champagne:

Please be advised that effective April 3, 2009 Lou Addison will no longer be a Councillor for the Town of Gore Bay, therefore Lou will no longer be representing the Town of Gore Bay on the Sudbury-Manitoulin Social Services Board.

We will advise when a new representative has been appointed.

Yours truly,

Annette Clarke, AMCT

Clerk

AC/sr